Hutt Central School

Empowering our children fo meef the future with confidence

Hutt Central School Newsletter
No 9 Term 3 19th September - 23rd September 2022

Kia ora Tatou,

Room 6 have spent time working with Craig and I this week. We have looked at the bank area of the
school and talked about how we can use this with whakaute / respect and haepapa / responsibility.
Through our work we have decided that we can play on the bank as we will make sure we look after the
plants and soil which help with erosion. There will be an area that will be roped off as we plant new
seedlings to help with this area of the bank - we will keep out of this area. All of our students can look
forward to using the bank from Monday.

Volume of our Values

We are really proud of our students for achieving the next bronze level so quickly. This is a great
achievement with our students showing us their values. Well done to all of our students, next week we
will have a double morning tea to celebrate.

Personnel
We have appointed Lizzy Butler to the role of permanent classroom teacher from the start of 2023.
Lizzie has been working with us this year in a fixed term role in Room 8.

Parent Help with Reading Books:

In the past we have welcomed parent help with the sorting and returning of reading books for the
teachers. This support had to stop during the period of covid restrictions, but now that these restrictions
have been lifted due to current government policy, we are keen to return to this support again and invite
volunteers to see Martin Hodge (Room 1) if you are available and keen to help. This job can be done any
time during the week at a time that suits you, which could be first thing in the morning when you bring
your child to school or for a few minutes before you meet them at their classroom. Any amount of time
you can spare is welcome, even a few minutes is very much welcomed and helpful.

Please see Martin for more information and instruction. Thanks.

Rock Stars

Congratulations to the following students who were awarded Rock Star Certificate at last week’s
assembly:-

Room 1 Isaiah Room 2 Isla C Room 3 Jack and Enzo Room 4 Georgie and George
Room 5 Acacia and Matthew Room 6 Mahi and Roc Room 7 Grace and Joshua

Room 8 Jack and Isabel Room 9 Koan and William Room 10 Kelvin and Jennifer

Room 11 Ashleigh and Harry Room 12 Lola and Elijah Room 13 Maddox and Rory

Board of Trustees

We welcomed our new board and farewelled those departing last night. I would like to acknowledge
Carla Wellington, Danny Hughes, Nigel Elder and Richard Jackson for their work on our Board over the
last term. We look forward to working with our new board: Matt Durney as Chair for the remainder of
2022, Renee Fauvel, Greg Taylor, Tania Jorgensen and Rakesh Makan.

Nga mihi nui,

Michael Gendall

Principal
principal@huttcentral.school.nz
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2023 TERM DATES

Term1 \Wednesday Ist February - Thursday 6th April

(Waitangi Day 6th Feb (observed) )

Term 2 Monday 24th April - Friday 30th June

(Anzac Day - 25th April + King's Birthday - Monday 5th June)

Term3 Monday 17th July - Friday 22nd September

Term 4 Monday 9th October - Friday 15th December

( Labour Day - 23rd October)

Interzone Swimming at Huia Pool

Congratulations to our team that represented our school and the South West at the Interzone
Swimming last Friday. It was great to be together and competing against other swimmers.
Well done team. Congratulations to Sienna Williams who placed 3rd in the girls Year 6
Breaskstroke, and Harry Wasley who placed 3rd in the Year 4 boys Backstroke.

Our Hutt Central online safety hub is here to support us all
e [ e T L R T

FAMILY ZONE PARENT ADVICE ONLINE SAFETY TECH APP & GAME REVIEWS

DIGITAL PARENTING QUIZ

Is your family set
up for online
safety?

Take the quiz and find out.

Visit our website for links to the classes, contacts for teachers and an updating Calendar
http://www.huttcentral.school.nz/

Week 9 Term 3 2022
19th Sept - 23rd September Friday - Fundraising Quiz Night for parents
Week 10 Term 3 2022 Monday- Public holiday for the Queen's Memorial
26th Sept - 30th September Friday - Last day of Term 3

- Assembly
Week 1 Term 4 2022 Monday - First day of Term 4
17th Oct - 21st October Friday - Ballot for Out of Zone Students closes
Week 2 Term 4 2022 Monday - Labour Day - School closed
24th Oct - 28th October Tuesday - Out of Zone Ballot

Our 2022 Seesaw Blogs
Please let your child’s teacher know if you have any problems viewing their individual learning journal.

Room 1 https://app.seesaw.me/blog/hcsroom12022

Room 2 https://blog.seesaw.me/hcsrm22022



https://huttcentral.onlinesafetyhub.nz/parent/home
http://www.huttcentral.school.nz/
https://app.seesaw.me/blog/hcsroom12022
https://blog.seesaw.me/hcsrm22022

Room 3 https://blog.seesaw.me/hcsroom32022
Room 4 https://blog.seesaw.me/hcsrm42022
Room 5 https://blog.seesaw.me/hcsrm52022
Room 6 https://blog.seesaw.me/hcsrm62022
Room 7 https:/blog.seesaw.me/hcsrm72022
Room 8 https://blog.seesaw.me/hcsrm82022
Room 9 https://blog.seesaw.me/hcsroom92022
Room 10 https:/blog.seesaw.me/hcsroom102022
Room 11 https://blog.seesaw.me/hcsroom112022
Room 12 https://blog.seesaw.me/hcs2022rm12
Room 13 https://blog.seesaw.me/hcsroom132022

HCS Fundraising Spring Raffle
As part of the annual Hutt Central School Quiz, being held on 23 September, our fundraising
team have organised a massive Spring Raffle which gives you 8 chances to win one of an
array of amazing prizes:
Your child should have brought home a sheet of 10 x $2.00 raffle tickets to sell to your
family, friends and neighbours. There are more ticket sheets available at the school office.

Tickets and money need to be returned to the school office
by Tuesday 9am - 27th September
( Monday is a Public Holiday) to be in the draw.

Eftpos and cash payments can be made at the school office.
Online payments to Hutt Central School 06-0996-0379750-00 will need to show on
the bank statement on Monday morning (26th September) .

Please ensure that the tickets are handed into the office so they can be included in
the draw.
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BREAKFAST CLUB

A huge shout out to those families who have
helped at the Breakfast Club this term by being
there to welcome the students and making them
breakfast or by donating food.

We appreciate your help.
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1. Register an account
a. Select your lunch and place an order

Community Notices

Hours: 8 00am -5.00pm
October School Holiday Programme.

Fees: $50(up to Fhrs)
$45.00 (up to Shrs § day)
Activity fee if required to be
added to daily rate

OS5CAR-MSD
WIME subsidies
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UNIFORM ORDER

Cost Amount to

Name ....................... Class pay
Sunhat 3 sizes available. Come and choose the size that fits your $15.00

child best and we will name it with a white fabric pen
Hoodie

Name on the back as you wantitwritten ...

Size 6 $55.00

Size 8 $55.00

Size 10 $55.00

Size 12 $55.00

Other - Adult sizes




